
Subject: Re: Software meeting, Tuesday, 10th of November, 14:30 CET
Posted by Bertram Kopf on Wed, 18 Nov 2015 14:19:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Michael,
we were not aware that you also published the q-factor code on git hub. As you know the
original author is Julian and some weeks ago you received his code together with the GPLv3
license header in each file. You published exactly this code with some modifications made by
you. Julians copyright information seems to be lost in the individual files somehow. Therefore I
would kindly like to ask you to insert the copyright again.

Many thanks and with best regards,
Bertram
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